
  

 Water service disruptions have been planned for periods 
within this period/these hours: 
 

Tuesday 8 November, from 10:00 am to 1:00 pm 
 

 This disruption is necessary to allow council to carry out works 
on the water supply system. 
 
Cloudiness /discolouration may be present after a water main is 
turned back on.  The water will return to normal in a few hours. 
If water appears cloudy / dirty run the tap for a few minutes.   
 
Council wishes to thank you in advance for your co-operation 
and apologise for any inconvenience. However please do not 
hesitate to contact Shane Butler 0427621279 if you have any 
questions in this regard.  

 

 
Ken Timms 

CEO 


